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48HR PROCESSING OF COMMERCIAL VEHICLE OVERSIZED 
LOADS / TRANSPORTATION OF DANGEROUS GOODS AT THE 

LEWISTON-QUEENSTON BRIDGE 
 
 

 

The Niagara Falls Bridge Commission (NFBC) wishes to advise commercial vehicle companies 

that they must submit Truck Loads Program applications or Dangerous Goods Pre-Notification forms 

48 HOURS in advance of intended crossing.  Any submissions that do not provide 48 hours’ notice 

may be subject to denial of crossing. 

 

Truck Loads Program (TLP) must be submitted for any loads that exceed the following dimensions: 

OVERALL WIDTH:     11' wide and over 

OVERALL HEIGHT:   15' 

GROSS WEIGHT:      Over 130,000lbs 

OVERALL LENGTH:  60' and over (Maximum length is dependent upon width) 

 
For additional information on oversized / overweight loads please see the Niagara Falls Bridge 

Commission website (http://www.niagarafallsbridges.com) or contact the Niagara Falls Bridge 

Commission’s Operation Centre at 716-285-6322 / 905-354-5641 ext. 4161. 
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